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10/4/2007 Noon EDT Session:  

Attendees:  Kwak, Paine, Stanley

Meeting called to order at noon ET

Dorothy joined the call to explain what was going on with the vote and comments from Subbu Ponnuswamy.  Dorothy actually had generated the comments.  It means that there is a new no voter and Dorothy’s issue is that the virtual AP concept that 11k put in will make it harder for 11v.  Dorothy wants us to consider putting all of the 11v virtual AP concepts into the 11k draft.  
There was a discussion about where we could go with a new “no” vote.

There was a discussion about the need to have the MIB 11v issues worked.  Dorothy had sent a message to Paul Gray and had not heard back from him yet.  

Joe and Richard had a discussion about the “no” voters.  There are nine such voters and Trainin, Palm, Myles, O’Hara, and Hansen are the ones who should be contacted to see if their votes have changed to an “approve.”  Richard took the action to contact each of them (Trainin, Palm, Myles, O’Hara, and Hansen) via email and ask for a vote change.
The teleconference was adjourned at 1251ET.
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